
All seminar attendees are required to receive a visitor 
badge from the front desk at the NOAA Great Lakes 
Environmental Research Laboratory facility. Attendees 
need to present a valid U.S. photo ID or green card. 
 

If you are a Foreign National advance notification of at least 
48 hours is needed so that security guidelines are 
followed. You will need to present your passport (a copy 
will NOT work).  
 

For questions regarding building access, or assistance in 
obtaining Foreign National clearance, please 
call 734-741-2393. Email contact: Tim.Powell@noaa.gov
 

*Remote participation is available via webinar. To participate remotely, 
please register at: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8317871816052967682
Once registered, you will receive a confirmation email containing 

information about joining the webinar.

Important Visitor Information

Visit www.ciler.snre.umich.edu for more information

Tuesday, March 21, 2017
1:00– 2:00 pm EDT

NOAA Great Lakes Environmental Research Lab
Lake Superior Hall*

4840 S. State Rd. Ann Arbor, MI

Lake Erie HABs and current research efforts: 
bloom behavior, producing safe drinking water, public 
health impacts, and nutrient load reduction

Christopher J. Winslow 
Director
Ohio Sea Grant College Program  


